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In the article, “Navigating the Gig Economy,” featured in the Memphis Business Journal, Attorney

Rob Ratton provides an overview of the Gig Economy and highlights some of the challenges

currently facing Gig companies.

To read the full article, please visit Memphis Business Journal [subscription required].

http://assets-origin.bizjournals.com/memphis/news/2016/10/11/guest-column-navigating-the-gig-economy.html
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